
From: Jarrod Bruder <jbruder@sheriffsc.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/3/2017 9:12:24 AM
Subject: Re: Med Return Grant

Looks good! I’ll need to reach out to the Sheriffs through email. Do you want them to complete the 
information and send it to you or where? Also, what is this?

“Letter for a local elected or appointed official that is not a member of law enforcement.”

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 3, 2017, at 8:01 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Letter for a local elected or appointed official that is not a member of law enforcement.
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